
Spring 1 

January 2024 – February 2024 

We hope that you have had a fantastic break and we are thrilled to 
welcome the children back for another half term. We are looking forward to 

the coming weeks that are going to be filled with exciting topics and 
activities. The children have had a brilliant first term in year 6 and are 

all making good progress.  

This half term your children will be taught by Miss Brennan, Miss Holmes, 
Miss Webster (Art) and Mrs Clark (P.E) 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to make an appointment at the 
school office, speak to us at the end of the day or email us on our school 

emails. 

Thanks, The year 6 team! 

Writing: 

In writing this 

half term, we 

will be looking 

at Jekyll and 

Hyde. The children will be delving 

into this suspenseful novel, writing 

character descriptions, stories and 

diary entries in the role of 

different characters from the 

book.  

This half terms learning: 

Science – 
Light 

Computing – 
Making 
Games 

PSHE – Dreams and Goals 

PE– Gymnastics, Basketball and 
Rugby 

Art – Collage  

French – The Romans 
You can help your child by: 

Encouraging them to read for at 
least 1 hour a week.  

Supporting them with their SAT 
revision books. 

Suggesting other areas of learning 
such as times table rock stars.  

 

Thursday –         

6LB P.E – Please make uniform is 
unbranded and labelled. 

Book bags and homework are due 
in.  

Friday -  

6NH P.E - Please make uniform is 
unbranded and labelled. 

Book bags and homework will be 
sent home.  

  


